
MINISTRY OF WORKS AND TRANSPORT
Corporate Communication Unit

Wednesday 6th July 2022

MEDIA RELEASE

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that the St. James Licensing 

Office will be temporarily closed, effective Monday 11th July 2022. This has become necessary to 

conduct repairs on the facility.  

Persons with existing appointments at the St James Licensing Office will now be 

accommodated at the Wrightson Road Licensing Office. 

Appointments will be based on previously allocated dates and times. To complete a transaction, 

an individual MUST provide proof of their scheduled appointment at the St James 

Licensing Office during the period of closure. When booking an appointment via the portal 

https:/licensingappointment.mowt.gov.tt/ customers are strongly encouraged to utilize all 

available time slots at licencing locations nationwide if their preferred location is unavailable.

For further information or inquiries, please contact the Corporate Communication Unit at 625–1225 

Exts. 10813 /10818 or via email at communications@mowt.gov.tt.

The Ministry of Works and Transport apologizes for any inconvenience caused and thanks the 

general public for their continued cooperation.
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